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BY EMAIL  

September 24, 2024 

Oana Stefan  
Manager, Regulatory Affairs  
Algoma Power Inc.  
251 Industrial Park Cresent  
Sault Ste. Marie ON P6B 5P3 
regulatoryaffairs@fortisontario.com 

Dear Oana Stefan:  

Re: Algoma Power Inc. (Algoma Power) 
2025 Cost of Service Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0007 

This letter is in response to your correspondence to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
dated September 20, 2024, requesting an extension for the continuation of the 
settlement conference until September 27, 2024. 

The OEB grants Algoma Power’s request for an extension. Further procedural orders 
may be issued by the OEB once parties inform the OEB of the status of the settlement 
discussion. 

Please be advised that changes to the case schedule could affect the timing of the 
OEB’s final decision in this matter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  Michael Buonaguro, Legal Counsel 
Deqa Egal, Independent Electricity System Operator  
Jane Scott, School Energy Coalition   
Shelley Grice, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition   
Bill Harper, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition  
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